RTK 20 June Status?

David Taylor (Lowell)
Sent:Thursday, July 21, 2011 2:03 PM
To: Wendy DiFruscio (wdifruscio@orcsd.org); Leon Levesque (llevesque@orcsd.org)

Since I have not yet heard about the remaining part of my Right-to-Know request of
20 June concerning non-meeting arrangements, I would appreciate you giving me an
update. At this point, given it has been over a full month, the failure to
satisfy this request in full is a clear and knowing violation of RSA 91-A by the
board, and as you indicated in your letter of 7 July, specifically by Chairman
Henry Brackett. Please let me know whether you have still not received any
documents for review from Mr. Brackett. Also, as I noticed at last night's board
meeting, please confirm that Mr. Brackett is out of town on vacation while this
request is still pending his action.

Thank you again for your help.

~David :
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